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We have all been very saddened by the death of Her Majesty the Queen and 

our sympathies are with the Royal Family at this time.  During assembly this 

morning a one minute silence was observed.  The pupils will be doing some 

work on The Queen in the coming week and we will inform you if there is an 

impact on the School once we know the details of the funeral. 

Please be reminded that we are a NUT FREE school.  We 

have pupils with allergies and as such DO NOT allow 

any products containing nuts as a snack or home 

packed lunch option.  This includes Kinder Bueno 

biscuit bars as they contain hazelnuts and peanut butter 

as a sandwich choice. 

Now is the time for Year 6s to start thinking 

about and making their Secondary School 

choice— details on how to do this are on 

the poster on page 5. 

Makaton Sign of the Week  
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Skylar is Star Learner for 

having a great first week, 

Skylar has been putting her 

hand up and sharing her ideas. 

Oscar is Star Learner  
for being and helping 
his new friend settle 
into Year 4  

Star Learner is Kyle for having a 

fantastic week.  Kyle has participated  

in class and has written a super 

persuasive letter.  Well done Kyle ! 

Isabella is Star Learner for 

having a super attitude 

towards her learning.  

Isabella is focused and a 

star pupil.  Well done 

Isabella !! 

Kiera is our star learner this 

week for following all the class 

rules and working really hard 

in reception. Well done  

  Emma-Jane is Star 
Learner for having a super 
start to the School year.  
Emma-Jane has been 
listening well to instructions, 
producing some good work 
and having a fab first week.  

 

Jack is Star Learner for 

settling well into Year 6 

and showing a mature 

attitude.  
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Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Bronze Award in the first week !! 

Year 6— Andrei, Deqwan, Zeliha, Lola, Lylah, Mercy, Rosie and Chloe 

Year 5— Enes, Kyle, Erica and Freddie 

Year 4— Michael, Lennon, Imogen, Emily, Arrisa, Hayden, Oscar, Harry P 

and Jack 

Year 3—Jason 
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Every Monday in the 

School Assembly we will 

be focusing on a different 

role model each week 

using our beautiful ‘Little 

People, Big Dreams’ books 

in the library.  So our  

OUTSTANDING PERSON 

OF THE WEEK for 12th 

September is:  

Elton John 

WHAT MAKES AN OUTSTANDING PERSON  

Elton John was born in 

London 1947 as Reginald 

Dwight.  Reggie taught 

himself  to play piano.   At 

the age of 17 Reg borrowed 

two  of the his bandmates 

names and Elton John was 

born. In 1967 Elton met 

Bernie Taupin  and together 

they wrote ‘Your Song’, 

‘Crocodile Rock’ and ‘I’m still 

Standing’.  Elton became 

known for his crazy outfits 

and sunglasses. 
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